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   A Website for LPLA!!!!!! 
          Very Exciting News! 
 

 
Look for our Lake Plantagenet Website which 
will be ready to go by June 1st. We will be able 
to post photos, share meeting minutes, view the 
newsletter and get other updates. A big thanks 
to Beau Seeger for all of his work! 
 

 Boat Inspections 
Because of your generosity and the help from 
our townships, Helga and Rockwood, we are 
providing more boat inspections hours this 
year.  Last year, there were 1,200 boat 
inspections on Plantagenet. And, as of now, NO 
AIS.   

Zebra Mussels 

 
 Fourth of July Boat Parade 
                                        Our Annual Boat  
                                       Parade will be on the                             

                                                 4th at 1:00.  
                                               Details to come. 

 

 Fisheries Report:  
There is a standard survey planned for  
this year. This will be part of the coordinated 
assessment work on the entire “Bemidji chain” 
which includes Bemidji, Stump, Irving, 
Marquette and Plantagenet. Regarding the 
stock rotation: There is nothing this year, then 
both walleyes and muskies will be stocked next 
year. Also, part of the survey work this year will 
be to assess the distribution and movement of 
walleyes stocked as fry into Plantagenet the 
past several years, as they were marked with 
oxytetracyline prior to stocking.  
Andy Thompson, Bemidji area fisheries 

supervisor for the DNR 
 
 

Lake Plantagenet 



 
  New Boat Safety Marker 

 
To provide a safety warning to boaters 
indicating shallow water and rocks, Clint 
Mueller made and will install this new 
marker to replace the old damaged 
marker. There will be two warning 
markers placed in about 4 ft. of water 
near the sand bar both with red flashing 
lights at night. Great work, Clint!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 A Fall Garage Sale  
The Lake Assn proposes a lake-wide garage sale  
for this fall rather than this spring.  
 

 Reminder: Donations are tax-
deductible 

Through the Northwest Foundation, we have an 
account that allows us to have a 501C3 status 
and provides tax deductibility. 
 

 Welcome Packets: 
If you have a new neighbor and would like to 
provide them with a packet containing lots of 
information about the lake and an invitation to 
join the Lake Assn., contact Lin Ward –
linbusseward@gmail.com 

                    

             
                  The Eagles Club will, once again be hosting our Annual  
                               Picnic/Meeting on: 

                                         Sunday, September 4th   

                                                             at 4:00 pm  
Save this date.  It is a great opportunity to get together with your lake neighbors and we 
always have amazing raffle items and door prizes. A speaker about the Loon Restoration 
Project is on the agenda. 

                                    
 
 

 
                  

   LPLA Board members 

  Paul Brewenski-President 

  Mike Kovacovich-vice-president 

  Clint Mueller-treasurer 

   Sue Bruns-secretary 

   Lin Ward- newsletter 

  Board members: Bob Anderson, Krystie North, Jane Kilgore and Moe Webb

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       to these people who have  
                  PAID their LPLA memberships for 2022: 
 

David & Betty Ambers, Bob & Jill Anderson, Robert Anderson, Alane & Pete Aube, Gene & 

Rosemary Bakke, Joan Bakke, Whitney & David Balmer,  Brian & Lorna Bernstrom, Roger & 

MaryKay Bernstrom, Carol Boese, Paul & Trish Brewinski, Jeff & Christine Brown, Sue & 

Gary Bruns, Mishel & Mark Carlson, Sharon & Larry Christenson, Robyn & Adam 

Christopher, Alan & Susan Colliander, Tom D’Albani & Jane Kilgore, Pat & Mary Delmore, 

LaVon & Robert Dennistoun, Jacinda & Scott Degelder, Darince & Mark Dwyer, Jared & Penny 

Echternach, Tim & Leann Englestad, Barb & Dan Koller, Mike & Dawn Kovacovich, Gretchen 

Knutson & Kyle Resler, Kristy & Paul Leppinga, Rolf & Lisa Lund, Rich & Erin Morehouse, 

Clint & Patty Mueller, Krystie North, Jenny & John Nozar, Liv & Norm Paffrath, Christine & 

Chris Reak, Dave & Pam Rice, Natalie & Mark Ronning, Pam & Tim Ross, Karen & Gary 

Rubey, Brad & Kristin Rundquist, Paul & Karen Sakariassen, Riki & Bill Scheela, Jerry & 

Judy Schue, Lee & Polly Scotland, Allison & Beau Seeger, Glen & Michelle Siebel, Shari 

Sigoloff & Mike Rawitscher, Renee & Joel St.Germain, Larry & Claudia Sundquist, Tony & 

Jamie Sundquist, Casey & Jon Thiel, Lisa & Mark Teigland, Kathy & Dave Towley, Juan & 

Stacie Turcios,  Lin & Joel Ward,  Moe & Marleen Webb, Bruce & Emily Westover, Bruce & 

Judy Wilson 
 

The membership is from January-December 2022, so send in your dues now!!! 
 

THE LAKE NEEDS YOU! The Membership dues are still only 

$30.00. 

Associate Members: $20.00  Please send your checks to: LPLA, Box 1641, Bemidji, 
MN. 56619 

Name______________________________Phone_____________________ 

Address:___________________________Email______________________ 
 

It’s not too late to donate to the AIS fund—Send a 

check with your membership dues. 

Thank you 



    

  
 
                  . 

                          
Sunrise on a foggy morning  *photo by Bob Anderson 

 
           Kalen skating    *photo by Robyn Christopher 
 
 
 

 
          Sundog               *photo by Lin Ward 

 


